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Ongar Place  

Nursery News 

Ongar Place Primary School, Addlestone, Surrey, 01932 842785 

 

15th March 2024 
 

 
Nursery Activities and Play 

 

We were so excited this week when we noticed 

that out beanstalks had begun to grow, just like 

Jasper’s in the book we have been reading.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In our PE session we pretended to be 

beanstalks, stretching as we grew and making 

long, thin shapes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been working together to create some 

super models using the big blocks. We have 

made dens, paths, bridges and castles. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We were also happy to be visited by some of the 

new families that will joining us after Easter. 

We are sure that our new children will settle 

quickly and enjoy joining in playing with us. 

 

 

 

Book Focus 
Next week we will continue to focus on the 

book Jasper’s Beanstalk. We will focus on the 

different verbs and trying to create actions 

for them. 

Information for Families 
 

Family Learning week 

We are looking forward to seeing lots of you next 

week for our Family Learning sessions. Due to 

space, we are only to accommodate one adult for 

each child. 
 

Parent meetings 

We will be holding parent meetings on the 

afternoon of Tuesday 26th March. This is a 

chance to talk to your child’s key worker about 

their progress and development. If you haven’t 

already, please book an appointment on Scopay. 
 

End of term 

A reminder that the last day of term for Nursery 

children is Monday 25th March. Children return 

on Monday 15th March for the Summer term 

(please note this is an INSET day for the rest of 

the school).  
 

Swimming 

Children who are due to start school in 

September will be able to have swimming lessons 

next term. If you would like your child to take 

part, please return the form that your child has 

brought home and make payment via Scopay. 

Children will need to be toilet trained to take 

part and will not be able to wear swim nappies. 

Confirmation of session days will be sent next 

week. 

 


